
I believe the problem of "orphan works" is a serious one.  The artistic  
heritage of our nation is threatened by the insane expansion of  
copyright law, which makes it impossible to curate and preserve  
historic works.  I believe that the current copyright regime is  
unconstitutional, and that the term of copyright should be returned to  
14 years, with extension to a maximum of 28 years only on request from  
the original creator, who must be living at the time of the request. 
 
Regards, David D. Lewis 
 
 


